
CMS 8th grade Boston Trip 

 Frequently Asked Questions 

 

Q: What time should my student arrive to school on Wednesday, June 7, 2023? 

A: 6:00 a.m. at the Cosgrove bus loop 

 

Q: What should students wear on the bus on the way there and back? 

A: Comfortable clothes since they will be sitting for a long drive.  

 

Q: Will there be rest stops on the way to and from Boston? 

A: Yes, we will stop a few times both on the way and back to use restrooms, stretch, and we will 

eat lunch at one of the stops.  

 

Q: What should students wear to the Dinner/Dance Cruise? 

A: Students can dress up or dress casually. Students may want some type of outer wear since it 

can become chilly at night on the boat.  

 

Q: Can students bring snacks? 

A: Yes, students can bring snacks to eat on the bus/to have in the hotel room.  

 

Q: Will water be provided? 

A: Yes, water bottles will be provided on the bus.  

 

Q: What should students wear on day two and three? 

A: All students must wear their gold T-shirts on both days. Students should also wear 

comfortable sneakers/shoes since we will be walking and on our feet frequently. Checking the 

weather closer to the trip is a good idea, as it can be very hot in Boston in June.  

 

Q: When will studnets get their gold T-shirts? 

A: Chaperones will have them and will give them out at the hotel.  

 

Q: How much spending money should students bring? 

A: Everything is included in the trip. Spending money is optional and the amount is based on 

family preference.  

 

Q: Is there a specific time studnets will go to go to bed? 

A: There is not a set time – it is based on when we return from our last event of the day.  We will 

notify students of “lights out” time when we return to the hotel.  

 

Q: Do students have to be with their chaperone and group at all times? 

A: No. There will be mandated times to meet with your chaperone for attendance check ins. 

Studnets are expected to be with at least one other person at all times while on the trip. 

 

Q: Can students bring headphones, ear buds, cell phone etc…? 

A: Yes – please know we are not responsible for any lost or stolen items. 

 



Q: Can studnets charge their phone on the bus? 

A: Yes there are plugs on the bus, but students must bring your own cords.  

 

Q: Can students bring DVDs for the bus? 

A: Yes, please make sure they are PG-13 and below. 

 

Q: What time will we return to Spencerport on Friday? 

A: Approximately 9:00pm and chaperones will have students touch base families when we are 

about 30 minutes away. Students must be picked up at Cosgrove when we return – students 

cannot walk home.  

 

Q: What type of bags should students bring on the bus? 

A: Any type of small carry on—such as the size of a sling bag is good for the bus ride. A larger 

bag will be stored under the bus during the trip up to and back from Boston. 

 


